Santa Rosa Professional Educators
6798 Caroline Street
Milton, Florida 32570

Dr. Karen Barber

Superintendent of Santa Rosa County Schools
6032 Hwy 90

Milton, Florida 32570

February 10, 2021

Dear Superintendent Barber,

The majority has voted to ratify the Master Contract between the Santa Rosa Professional Educators and
the Santa Rosa County School District. The official results are as follows: 7% no, and 93 % yes.

If | can be of further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Chavers
SRPE Bargaining Agent

Phone: 850-623-5877 Fax: 850-623-5827 Email: srpe.office@srpeducators.com



